
Police proceeded with second round of
dispersal operation

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

     Police’s dispersal operation is still ongoing and a large number of
protestors are still gathering in Sheung Wan area (July 28). Police officers
have proceeded with another round of dispersal operation and are moving their
cordon lines from Shun Tak Centre on the west side and Harbour Building on
the east side. Also, Police have set cordon lines on the roads on the south
side.

     Police appeal to all protestors to immediately leave the area via MTR
Sheung Wan Station. Police warn that arrest action will be taken if
protestors refuse to leave.
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